

TERM 3 – January 2016
Welcome back!

[image: image1.emf]Happy New Year!  The children have all come back refreshed and ready to work hard this term.

Timetable
Monday- PE with Mrs Lewis
Tuesday – Drama with Miss Kinnaird
Wednesday – Science with Mrs Murray and Kodaly with Mrs Okumu
Thursday – PE with Mrs East
Friday – Music with Miss Watt, Assembly and Excellence Time
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Our library slot this term is on a Monday. Please remember books can be handed into the library or back to our class before the return date.

Our dates are: - 18th January, 1st February, 15th February, 29th February, 14th March and 28th March.
Homework

Homework will continue to be issued on a Thursday to be returned on the following Wednesday.  The tasks will cover a variety of curricular areas, reinforcing what the children have been learning in class.  Children will also receive regular reading homework and a jotter activity. Please sign your child’s homework and reading record.
Topic

This term our topic is ‘Traditional Tales’ followed by ‘Growing’.
[image: image3.wmf]We will be learning about characters, ideas and themes in stories such as The Elves and the Shoemaker, The Little Red Hen, The Gingerbread Man, The Magic Porridge Pot and The Ugly Duckling.  Jack and the Beanstalk will lead us into learning about Growing where we will be learning lots outdoors as the weather gets kinder to us.  We will also be working with the local Ranger in Gauchill Woods later on in the term.
I am sure we will have lots of fun exploring this topic! 
Important points to remember
· Ensure your child brings sharp pencils to school with them each day.
· [image: image4.wmf]Come to school with appropriate clothing for the weather conditions as we will continue to go outdoors as much as possible.  If your child comes to school in wellies, please ensure they have a change of shoes for the classroom (not their PE shoes). 

· I will ask the children to begin to check their own book bags for notes or letters, it would be helpful if you could remind them in the morning if they have something to hand in. 

Dates for your diary

· Reports Issued - Thursday 21st January
· Parents Twilight –Tuesday 26th January
· Parents Evening - Thursday 28th January
· PTA Disco – Friday 5th February
· Mid Term – Friday 12th and Monday 15th February
· Inset -  Tuesday 16th and Wednesday 17th February
· Book Fair in School – Monday 22nd February
· P1D Assembly – Friday 26th February 
If there is anything you would like to discuss, or information to share about your child, please feel free to contact us either by writing a note in your child’s home/school notebook, catching us in the playground at the end of the day or by contacting the school office.  Please remember to notify us if someone different will be collecting your child at the end of the day.
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We look forward to another busy and productive term!  
Mrs Tracy Lewis and Mrs Rachel East
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